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REQUEST FOR THE CONDUCT OF CAREER GUIDANCE

The Philippine Nazarene College is planning to conduct career guidance
and promote the school’s programs among the Grades 10 and 12 Senior High School
learners in the Cordillera Administrative Region for 15 minutes any day from April
to July 2023.

In this regard, this Office requests all the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to
disseminate the conduct of the said activity. Schools shall arrange the schedule of
the said career guidance subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated
in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

Attached is the letter of request for proper guidance and reference.

For inquiries, schools may contact Ptr. Winston L. Fred through this number
09106796723 or email address: winston.fred92@yahoo.com.
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Pico Road, La Trinidad, Benguet, Philippines
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La Trinidad, Benguet
Dr. Carifio:
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!

The Philippine Nazarene College a government-recognized higher education institution, is planning to
conduct career guidance and promote our Senior High School and College programs among Grade 10 and
Grade 12 students of both National High School and Private High Schools within the Cordillera
Administrative Region from April 2023 to July 2023.

In this regard, the undersigned is humbly seeking the approval of your office regarding this request of
allowing us to take about fifteen {15) to twenty (20) minutes of the Grade 10 and Grade 12 students
providing them career guidance as well as promotion of our school’s Senior High School and College
programs.

Thank you for taking time reading this letter. We are praying for your positive response and we are looking
forward for a more fruitful partnership with you in the years to come. Should you have any inquiries you
‘may_contact the undersigned through this number 09106796723. You may also send your email at

winston.fred92@yahoo.com.

May God richly bless you!

Respectfully,

Ptr. W}"ﬁtdﬁ\.\;@

Director of Student Affairs



